
Membership Report for AGM 7 May 2023 

In Dec 31, 2022, there were 156 Family Memberships 

                                              62 Single Memberships 

                          Therefore 374 Voting members 

As of April 30,2023, there were 162 Family Memberships 

                                               62 Single Memberships 

                           Therefore 386 Voting members 

Personal letters were sent to individuals and families with addresses in the phone book who were not 

TICA or TIRRA members. 

Personal emails were also sent to those in the phone book who did not have addresses. 

There were 30 new members for 2023 who were not members in 2022.  Many of these new members 

were the result of these letters and emails. 

 


